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I oppose this bill on grounds of lack of information. This bill is not being passed due 

to data from biologists but rather public opinion. Much like measure 121. Public 

opinion is not the way to manage wildlife or natural resources. I and others would like 

to see ODFW biologists data as well as others.  


